
Blessed Trinity Parish and St. Anthony Parish 
Religious Education 

300 E. Tallmadge Ave.  
Akron, Ohio 44310 

(330) 376-5144 ext. 226 
tbullockdre@gmail.com 

 

August 14, 2020 

 

Dear Parents, 

You are reading this letter because you have a child who will be preparing for First 

Reconciliation and First Holy Communion. Children preparing for First Holy Communion 

must first make their first Reconciliation.  

As part of your child’s preparation for receiving these sacraments, it is essential for you 

to attend a very important parent meeting on Tuesday, September 22 at 6:30 pm in 

McKeever Hall at Blessed Trinity as we prepare for the sacrament of Reconciliation. 

At this meeting you will receive Reconciliation materials for your child. All attending 

this meeting must wear a mask and there will be physical distancing. You child 

does not need to attend this meeting. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (330) 376-5144 or 

tbullockdre@gmail.com. I look forward to seeing you on September 22 as your child 

begins this beautiful journey toward God’s forgiveness.  

 

In the Peace of Christ, 

 

Mrs. Terri Bullock 
Director of Religious Education 
Blessed Trinity and St. Anthony Parishes 
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